
 

Reception Chinese New Year Assembly 

The children in reception performed in Chinese New Year assemblies at the end of half term. They 

had been learning a song about a dragon, they made Chinese lanterns and dragons and attempted 

some Chinese writing. They made noodle soup in class and tried to eat the noodles with chopsticks! 

They learned the story about the 12 animals crossing the river and performed some ribbon dancing. 

They have learned a lot about Chinese culture. If you would like to see some of our work it is 

displayed outside the reception classrooms on the corridor. 

 

 

 


